
 

Spring 

 

This has been a very busy half-term and the boys have worked 

very hard.   

There will be the usual homework to complete but above all, the 

boys need time to play, rest and sleep. 

We look forward to seeing everyone back after half-term on  

Monday 20th February. 

Mrs Collins 

Head of EYFS 
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Spring 

Class RN had a wonderful time at Forest School on Monday.  

They enjoyed exploring the woods and climbing trees. 

  



Spring 

Forest school News 

Forest School outdoor learning Monday 20th 

February for class RG.   

Dates for the DiaryDates for the DiaryDates for the Diary   

Monday, 20th February Return to school.  Forest School Class RG 

Thursday, 23rd February Reception Boys visit to Hawth Theatre,   

      Crawley 

 

      Parents’ Association Fundraising Social  

      Event in aid  of Cancer Research UK      

      Venue: Pampisford Road,  7pm-9pm £5 per  

      ticket. 

 

Friday, 24th February Open Morning 

Thursday, 2nd March  World Book Day. 

      The Reception Boys will be sharing their        

      favourite bedtime and fairy stories.  We will 

      spend the day in our  pyjamas and slippers, in 

      the company of our teddies. You will be given 

      more information once we return to school     

      following our half-term break. 

      Treetops Purley (please see page 6) 



Spring 

The children at the Pavilion have thoroughly enjoyed our 'Gruffalo' theme this 

past half term. 

 

This week, they have been playing the roles of 'Julia Donaldson' and 'Axel  

Sheffler', creating their very own creatures inspired by the Gruffalo.  They used 

their imaginations to describe where their creatures live, what they like to eat 

and even gave them some very interesting names!  

 

As you can see they did a fantastic job, we may have some budding authors 

and illustrators amongst us!! 

 

Mrs Stagg, The Pavilion 



Spring 

 

World Book Day—Thursday, 2nd March 

Treetops Purley children are welcome to dress up as a character from their  

favourite book, to celebrate World Book Day. 

This half-term we have read The Gruffalo.  During the coming months, we will 

be reading Little Red Riding Hood, Handas Surprise, Dear Zoo, Three Little 

Pigs, Jack & the Beanstalk and Goldilocks & the Three Bears. 

No Disney or superhero costumes please.  Please also ensure that the costume is 

safe for your child to play in. 

Mrs Cheshire 

Nursery Manager, Treetops Purley 



Spring 

Danny RG 

For  super effort in all 

areas. 

Raghav RN 

For great progress in 

his reading and trying 

hard to be his best self. 

Kanishk RC 

For trying really hard 

to be his best self at all 

times. 


